
Our Mission:  The Dunlap School Community empowers all students to reach 

their individual potential                  
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

11/11 No School Veteran’s 

Day 

11/12 3rd grades to go to Hult 

Center at 9:A 

11/12-11/14-Peoria County 

Preschool Screening 

11/21 PTO Meeting 6:3p Com-

munity Classroom 

11/26 NO Enrichment Eagles 

11/27-12/1  Thanksgiving 

Break  

12/13 Life Skills cookie sale in 

the WW cafeteria at 1:30 

 
12/20 1:45 P.M. Dismissal for 
Winter Break 
 

Winter Break 12/21-1/5 
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Important note to parents: 

Students that need cough 
drops during the school day 
MUST turn them into the 
school nurse on duty that day.  
In addition, a medication au-
thorization sheet needs to be 
filled out and signed by 
parent/guardian. 

Cough drops are not able to be 
kept in the classrooms 

Thank you! 

As the weather has been turning cooler very quickly, it is important to 
please make sure that your child has the appropriate clothing for outdoor 
play i.e. coats, hats, scarves, boots, and gloves. Students will be  outside 
for  recess each day and often go outside for gym.  All students 
are expected to participate, so please make sure they are pre-
pared for these chilly days!  Kids go out to recess as long as 
the temperature feels like 15 degrees Fahrenheit.  

This morning the Project Impact students helped the younger grades 
decorate cards for our local veterans.  We collected a bunch of socks, 
too.  The kids were taught the importance of thanking a veteran for 
their service to our country. Mr. Bridgman, thank you for your service! 

http://www.dunlapcusd.net/wilderwaite


WHAT’S FOR LUNCH?? 

 

Monday, 11/11: No School 
for Veterans Day  

Tuesday: Chicken Patty, ever
-crisp fries, baked beans, fruit, 
milk 

Wednesday: Cheese omelet, 
mini pancakes, potato triangle, 
baby carrots, fruit, milk 

Thursday: Homemade beef 
chili and crackers, tortilla chips, 
baby carrots, fruit, cinnamon roll, 
milk OR Munchable 

Friday: Cheese pizza, corn, 
tossed side salad, fruit, juice 
slushie, milk 

*Garden Chef Salads are available daily as an 
alternate to the hot lunch. Students would 
indicate their preference for salad during hot 
lunch count each morning. Price is $2.20 

 

*The cost for a pizza munchable is also 
$2.20 and is offered once a week 

Don’t forget to 
check the  virtual 
backpack on the 
district website for 
activity flyers. Go to 

www.dunlapcusd.net and click on 
“virtual backpack/fliers” on the 
top of the page. Be sure to check 
the backpack each week to keep 
up on all the  activities available 
for your family (or sign-up for 
weekly updates to be emailed to 
you). Current postings include: 

Peoria Playhouse Be Anything 

Dunlap Youth Wrestling 

YMCA Winter Youth Activities 

Future Eagles Tennis 

Youth Lacrosse Youth Boys Camp 

HS-Give rugby a try 

Physical Education Excuse  

 A parent/guardian may excuse a student from physical education for 
up to two days. Any long term physical education excuse must be re-
quested in writing from the student’s health care provider, specifying 
the length of time your child is to be exempted. A written note from 
the health care provider should be submitted for the student to resume 
full activities.  

Any child who is exempt from physical education for medical 
reasons will not be allowed to participate in outdoor recess activities. 
Re-injury on the playground could occur, resulting in prolonging the 
child’s healing and recovery period. Arrangements for indoor recess in 
the main office or a supervised classroom will be made. 

PTO  

Please join us for our next PTO meeting at 6:30 on the even-
ing of November 21st in the Wilder-Waite cafeteria.   

Some of what will be discussed will be post Spook information 

We hope to see you there!! 

Banner Elementary School houses the District K-5 Life Skills program 

with students with severe physical and cognitive challenges. They are 

trying to generate finances to build an all-

inclusive playground where all students are 

able to access equipment and play with their 

peers. It is about a $200,000 project.  If you 

would be willing to donate to this project, we 

would greatly appreciate it!  

Peoria Players Theatre Presents: 

Roald Dahl’s 

MATILDA-The Musical 

November 8-10 and 13-17, 2019 

2pm: Nov. 10 and 17 

7:30pm: Nov. 8,9,13, 14, 15, and 16 

 

$20 adults, $15 youth 

Tickets can be purchased at the theatre or online at 

Peoriaplayers.org 

 

This will be a great family event! There will even be some of 

our own Dunlap community performing! 

 

We hope to see you there 

http://www.dunlapcusd.net

